
Senior Celebration 
 

At Collins Elementary for the graduating Senior Class of 2024 
 
 

You are invited…….As a graduating senior and 
alumni of Collins Elementary, YOU are invited to return to Collins on 
Wednesday, June 5th at 8:00 am to visit with proud Collins staff 
members as well as be recognized at a school assembly. 
 
Please plan on arriving at 8:00am for breakfast in the Media Center  
with some of your past teachers and classmates. Please bring your cap 
and gown to wear to the assembly to formally recognize your 
achievements in the Media Center following breakfast  
 
During the school assembly there will be a time to introduce each graduate and share their 
future plans. Time will be set aside for any graduates that are comfortable sharing words of 
wisdom and encouragement with our elementary students. Topics could include: 

What is your favorite memory of Collins? 
What is one piece of advice you would give to elementary students? 

What would you change if you could do it over again? 
What do you wish you would have known when you were a sixth grader? 

What is the best part of junior high and high school? 
What will you do after high school? 

Will you attend college or some post graduate program, and if so, where will 
you attend? 

 
 
It seems like only yesterday that we were wishing you the best as you transitioned from 
elementary school to junior high school. You have continued to work hard and have met the 
requirements of attaining a high school diploma. Collins Elementary continues to be proud of 
you! We look forward to seeing you!  
 
Congratulations Graduates! We are so proud of every one of you and hope that you can join us 
on Wednesday, June 5th! 
 

Please RSVP by May 31st to Mrs. Oltersdorf at Katherine.oltersdorf@uticak12.org 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 


